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Heller Statement on Sparks Middle School Shooting 
(Washington, D.C.) – U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued this statement following a shooting at Sparks Middle School this morning:  

“Today’s events at Sparks Middle School are unsettling and concerning. Thank you to the first responders for quickly moving the staff and students to safety. My thoughts and prayers continue to be with the students, families, and teachers during this difficult time,” said Dean Heller.
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